
 

 

 

 
 

March 11, 2016 

Department of Mathematics and Computer Science 

Richard A. Henson School of Science & Technology 

Salisbury University 

1101 Camden Avenue 

Salisbury, Maryland 21801-6860 

410-543-6471 

1-888-543-0148 

TTY 410-543-6083 

FAX 410-548-5559 

faculty.salisbury.edu/~mathcosc/ 

Bryanna Joyce Davison 

Santa Rosa Junior College 
 

Dear Bryanna, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to the “NSF REU Site: EXERCISE - Explore 

Emerging Computing in Science and Engineering” program for the summer of 2016. Congratulations! 

 

You will receive a stipend of $5000 for the summer REU program. Up to $600 travel allowance will be 

provided to cover reasonable travel cost to the REU site from your home or home institution. You are 

also provided with on-campus dormitory-style housing and meal allowance for the length of ten weeks 

you are enrolled in the REU EXERCISE program at Salisbury University.  

 

The NSF REU EXERCISE program will be hosted in the Undergraduate Research Computing Lab 

(HS101) which is housed in Henson Hall. The program will start on June 6 and end on August 12, 2016. 

We expect you to be at the REU EXERCISE site for the entire period. You should not have a summer 

job during this period or be enrolled in summer classes since the program is designed to be a full time 

intensive research experience. We also expect you to be part of an online pre-summer workshop. Once 

on campus you must attend scheduled meetings, field trips, and social activities. You must discuss 

research progress with advisors, provide progress and final written reports, and give a poster and oral 

presentation during the last week of summer program. You must work at least 40 hours per week. 

Acceptance of this offer is commitment to conditions described above. 

 

Most of the details about our program can be found on our web page at the URL 

http://faculty.salisbury.edu/~ealu/REU/REU.html. We would like to have your response to this offer by 

March 18, 2016. Your earliest response is appreciated. After we receive your signed acceptance letter, 

we’ll send you more information about the REU summer program. Should you have any questions, 

please feel free to email me at ealu@salisbury.edu or call me at (410)543-6144. I do hope you accept 

the offer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Enyue (Annie) Lu 

Director of NSF REU EXERCISE SITE 
 

 

I accept the REU offer __________________________(signature)________________date 

 

I deny the REU offer__________________________(signature)__________________date 

http://faculty.salisbury.edu/~ealu/REU/REU.html
mailto:ealu@salisbury.edu

